

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 8, 2007

May Y. Xiong, Agent Asian Moon, LLC 3419A West Forest Home Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53215

Attorney Timothy Baldwin Gimbel, Reilly, Guerín & Brown 330 East Kilbourn Avenue, Suite 1170 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Xiong and Mr. Baldwin:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a change in entertainment for the premises at 3419 W. Forest Home Ave. ("The Moon") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Cle

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

May 8, 2007

Anne Fairbanks 4935 Gunderson Rd. Waterford, WI 53185

Dear Ms. Fairbanks:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your applications for a Class "D" Bartender license and Class "B" Manager's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File061377



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 8, 2007

Joseph Brown 3530 E. Squire Ave., #1 Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Shicereit

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File061377



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 8, 2007

Markell Ferguson 2949 N. 28th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license for the premises at 2481 N. Teutonia Ave. ("Nelson Teutonia Towing") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing, the police report and neighborhood objections voiced at the Committee meeting.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

1/

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 8, 2007

Lamaris Mays 5368 N. Hopkins St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Mays:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Secondhand Motor Vehicle Dealer license for the premises at 2481 N. Teutonia Ave. ("Spider's Auto") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing, the police report and neighborhood objections voiced at the Committee meeting.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 8, 2007

Harbhajan Gill 221 E Rawson Ave. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Gill:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 3217 W. Villard Ave. ("Villard Town Food Mart") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 8, 2007

Rebekah Capps 1545 S. Coachlight Dr., #20 New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Ms. Capps:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File061377



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 8, 2007

Eretta Honey, Agent Stargazers, LLC 8990 N. 95th St., #C Milwaukee, WI 53224 Att. Michael Maistelman Maistelman & Associates 3127 W. Wisconsin Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208-3957

Dear Ms. Honey:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 24, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Amusement (Cabaret/Nite Club) license for the premises at 7158 W. Fond du Lac Ave. ("Stargazers") be granted, not considering the shooting of April 16th as part of the motion.

On Tuesday, May 8, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council voted to return your application to the Licenses Committee for further testimony. You will be notified when your application is rescheduled.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division